CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

July 2, 2015

Yolanda Padilla-Moyer, PE

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA.
PO Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Sevilla at Andalucia DMP lots 18 & 19
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 2-19-15 (F11D015C)
Certification dated: 6-23-15

Dear Ms. Padilla-Moyer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6/23/2015, the above
referenced Certification for lots 18 & 19 are acceptable for building permit.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

PO Box 1293

Sincerely,
. c
Albuquerque
ita Harmon, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Department.
New Mexico 87103
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